
 
 
 

Cloud Kings 
Minutes from meeting held on 8/25/2021 

 
 

Bill Brueckman called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  
 
Secretary’s Report 

Leif read the minutes of the May meeting.   
 
Treasurer’s Report 

Brian provided the following account balance information: 
 
The balance in the operational fund is $1678.47 
 
Brian noted that we had 26 paid members, and that bills are all paid.  We still 
have ongoing expenses of gas, porta-potty and mower rental. 
 

Field Marshall Report 
• Buddy Harlan reported the following field news. 

o Danny has mowed most of the summer so far. 
o Alvin has requested that we don’t clear growth at the end of the runway. 
o Ken Sumner filled a hole in the driveway and sprayed for wasps. 
o Buddy also reported that he will be retiring as Field Marshall after September. 
 

Safety Officer 
Roger reported that there had been several cases of bee stings. 
o Rich Kline had an electric plane in his vehicle start up at full speed resulting 

in a cut to his arm. 
 

Old Business 
There was no old business 

  
New Business 

• Bill Brueckman outlined plans for the club picnic planned for September 11th. 
o Will start at 3:00 PM.  Food will be served at 4:30. 
o Club will provide hamburgers and hotdogs. 
o Bring a side dish or dessert. 
o Buddy will need help setting up the canopy at around noon. 

• It was reported that Pat DiJoseph has moved to Florida. 
• Also, we have an invitation from the Hartford club to use their field when we are 

subject to FAA flying restrictions through TFRs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
New Members 

 
There were no new members requesting to join. 
 
There were no prospective members present awaiting membership approval. 
 

 
50/50 
 Ray Castelletti won $32 in the 50/50 raffle and donated $30 back to the club. 
 
________________________________________________ 
   
Airplane Talk 
 

There was no airplane talk at the August meeting. 
 
 
 
The meeting was closed at around 7:25 PM  
 

Next Meeting - To be scheduled. 
The next meeting date will be sent out later once it has been confirmed. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by   
 
Leif Thomson 
Secretary 


